





## THANK YOU!

## **Stuart Road Primary School**

...for raising a fantastic

£330.73

to help disadvantaged children and young people across the UK







Stuart Road Primary School Palmerston Street Stoke Plymouth Devon

01768

25 January 2017

PL1 5LL

Dear Stuart Road Primary School,

Thank you so much for your Spotacular donation of £330.73 to BBC Children in Need.

The energy, creativity and generosity from all of our Big Spotacular nurseries, schools and colleges has been truly fantastic. We're so grateful to you for being a part of it and we hope you had fun doing your thing!

The money you have raised means that we can continue to support disadvantaged children and young people across the UK, so that they can live safe, happy lives and have the chance to reach their potential.

If you'd like to find out more about the difference your fundraising makes, head over to www.bbcchildreninneed. co.uk/schools/spotacular where you can sign up for our newsletter, read stories and see photos of some of the children you've helped.

Once again, many thanks from Proud Schools Partner Lloyds Bank and the Big Spotacular team at BBC Children in Need.

Simon Antrobus Chief Executive, BBC Children in Need

bbc.co.uk/pudsev







			-
L.	ec	0	P
	66	-	6

Receipt number

Received the sum of £ 330.73

G1338 0314506

For the BBC Children in Need Appeal

From Stuart Road Primary School

Date 25/01/2017

BBC Children in Need, PO Box 648, Salford, M5 0LB • +44 (0)345 609 0015 • pudsey@bbc.co.uk